
Year 4 

Newsletter 18th November, 2022 

With Ms. Heather 

Literacy 

We have learned to:  Read, write 
and speak with better accuracy. 
 
We are focusing on our listening 
and comprehensions skills of in-
structional texts. 
 
We followed directions given by 
the teacher to draw a cartoon 
dog’s face. 

Maths 

We are learning to: 

To group in 6, 7, and 9. Under-

standing the difference between 

‘groups of 6’ and ‘6 groups of…’ 

We are practicing our multiplica-

tion tables and learning the defi-

nitions of Maths vocabulary relat-

ed to division. 

Science 

We have learned to: 

We are learning about States of 

Matter and the Water Cycle.  

 

 

NOTICES 

 

Students must wear their swimming costume under 

their PE clothes on their swimming days. They are 

required to have:  

Goggles, swimming cap, wetsuit styled bathing 

costume;  

slippers to walk safely around the pool; a towel;  

a plastic bag to keep the wet swimwear and towel 

in;  

dry underwear, socks and shoes to wear for the 

rest of the day.  

Pool safety and cleanliness is paramount. 

Dear Parent/ Care Givers,   

As a continued effort in improving our 
safety policy, effective Monday 14th 

November we will be locking the gates as 
we did previously. Meaning, students will 

be dropped off as normal but only 
through the small gate and also picked up 
there. Parents will not be allowed to en-
ter the gates unless they have an ap-
pointment. We thank you for your con-
tinued cooperation in ensuring our school 

is well managed and safe. 


